
 

 

 

 
Licensing Sub-Committee 

 
Minutes of meeting held in Ditchling & Telscombe Rooms - Southover House, 
Lewes on 25 October 2021 at 10.00 am. 
 
Present: 
Councillor Liz Boorman (Chair). 
Councillors Roy Clay and Isabelle Linington. 
 
Officers in attendance:  
Paul Thornton (Specialist Advisor - Licensing), Michele Wilkinson (Lawyer (Housing & 
Regulatory)) and Nick Peeters (Committee Officer). 
 
 
10 Election of chair of the sub-committee for this meeting 

 
Councillor Boorman was nominated as Chair for the duration of the meeting. 
 

11 Apologies for absence/declaration of substitute members 
 
There were none. 
 

12 Declarations of interest 
 
There were none. 
 

13 Temporary Event Notice - Objection Received 
 
The Chair of the Licensing Sub Committee welcomed all parties to the 
hearing. Those attending introduced themselves and the procedure for the 
hearing was explained. 
 
The Licensing Officer presented the Report to the Sub Committee, summarised 
the details and answered questions from Members. 
 
Sue Lindsey addressed the Sub Committee on behalf of the applicant and 
responded to questions 
 
Denham Vokins addressed the Sub Committee on behalf of Sussex Police, 
which had made an objection to the application. Mr Vokins presented the 
concerns of Sussex Police and answered questions from Members. 
 
Ms Lindsey, as the applicant’s representative, had the opportunity to sum up. 
 
Mr Vokins, as the representative from Sussex Police, also summed up. 
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The Sub Committee adjourned at 10:50 to consider the application and 
returned at 11:30 to advise of the following decision: 
 
Resolved to allow the Temporary Event Notice. 
 

The meeting ended at 11.30 am 

 
Councillor Liz Boorman (Chair) 
 
 
  


